
 
 
 
 
 
15 June 2018 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for a 
copy of the 2006 Waitati flood report 
 
I am writing in response to your official information request for a copy of the 2006 Waitati flood 
report received 17 May 2018. 
 
Please find attached the 2006 Waitati Flood Report as requested.  I advise that no report has been 
prepared for the 2017 flood event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 


















































































